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Presentation Night 
Next Saturday, 26 August is our annual 
Presentation night.  We are all looking 
forward to a great night with a fantastic DJ 
booked, delicious food organized and 
many trophies to be awarded!  If you 
haven’t yet bought tickets please ring 
Wendy on 9801 3556 by Tuesday evening 
at the latest (due to caterers needing to 
know how many cater for well before the 
evening, tickets will not be available after 
Tuesday night!). Remember, everyone is 
asked to BYO drinks, glasses, nibblies, 
bottle openers etc. See you all at The 
Hungarian Club at 7pm. 
 
Finals 
Wantirna South Netball Club has 
proven to be an extremely strong club 
with SIX teams making it to the Grand 
Final next Saturday!  Congratulations 
must go to all teams for a fabulous Winter 
competition with the 13-1 and 13-6 
making it to the Semi Finals, the 15-2 
making it to the Preliminary Final and the 
following teams progressing to the Grand 
Final.  It would be great to have lots of 
supporters there to cheer on our teams 
next Saturday. The six Grand Final 
Contenders are playing at the following 
times: 

11.00am  13-2 
   15-4 
   15-5 
 
1.15pm  17-2 
 
3.30pm  17-3 
   A Grade 

 
Good luck to you all! 
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Spring Season 
Round One will be played on October 7 with 
Round Eight on December 2.  Good luck to all 
who make the Spring Season Grand Final on 
December 9! 
The Spring Competition is a good opportunity 
to begin umpiring matches.  Anyone wanting 
to umpire for Spring should contact Mal 
Proven ASAP on 9801 3864 or 
mproven@bigpond.net.au. Our Club 
President, Pam Last, would also love to hear 
from anyone wanting to coach or be assistant 
coach to a team throughout the Spring 
competition. Please contact her on 98015485 
or last@people.net.au.  
 
Umpires Congratulations! 
These umpires were selected by the MDNA to 
umpire in the first round of finals last week: 
Mey Wun Boey, Katherine Last, Alicia Rady 
and Natalie Savory. We no longer need to 
supply a badged umpire for every team we 
have competing in finals, the MDNA select 
those they believe to be up to the standard 
required, so congrats to these four umpires. 
 
New Nettas Fun Day 
Wantirna South Netball Club is having a fun 
session for anyone who would like to play 

Netta (junior netball) in 2007. 
If you know anyone turning 8 or 9 next year, 
tell them to come along and join in the fun! 

 
Venue - Wantirna South Primary School 

Tyner Rd., Wantirna South. 
Date - Friday 1st September 2006 

Time - 3.45 - 4.45 p.m. 
Dress - Runners, comfortable clothes 

 (school uniform is fine) 
Bring - Drink bottle 

 
Enquiries: -  

Caroline  McCormick  on 9887 0787 
 

To be eligible to play Netta in 2007, children need 
to have turned 8 before the start of the season, 
which is usually late March. The Netball 
Association will consider children who are still 7 
yrs of age, but only if they have completed the 
Nettaskills program in 2006, and they have 
assessed the child as being ready to play in Netta. 
Please just ring Caroline if you need more info on 

this one. 


